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Laughlin Water Service

LEDC continues to engage
with the LVVWD on water
service for Laughlin.
Resolutions are not
forthcoming. Private water
systems may be required
unless the County and
LVVWD come up with a
plan to resolve the water
moratorium. The LEDC
has communicated with
them multiple times during
2023, and we are updating
our laughlinedc.org
website.

LEDC Annual Meeting

The Annual Meeting for
2024 will be held February
15. We hope all our
members can attend this
great event.

Laughlin Flood Control

The Regional Flood Control
District 1s in the final
planning stages for a
detention basin and
diversion dike and other
immediate impact items for
the area of Bruce Woodbury
and Thomas Edison. The
March 15 flash flood raised
the 1ssue of this due to the
impact on the roads and
businesses at the end of
Bruce Woodbury.

Laughlin Bridge
Construction

The Laughlin Bridge
construction continues.
Project should be complete
by late first quarter 2024.
The LEDC monitors this
construction for the benefit
of the community.

The Southland Wet Utility
design has yet to be
addressed by the County.
This study was first
requested by the Laughlin
Town Advisory Board in
November 2017 with a
resolution passed by the
board. The LEDC raised the

LVGEA Annual Awards
Gala

The LEDC attended the
2023 LVGEA Awards event
on October 19, 2023. The
LEDC sponsored a table
and was happy to host
Barbara Cegavske, former
Nevada Secretary of State;
Gail Anderson, former
Deputy Secretary of State
for Southern Nevada;
Cecilia Heston, Public
Information Officer for the
Nevada Secretary of State;
Jill Ramelot, Reporter for
the Laughlin Nevada
Times; Dr. Brian Paulson,
Government Affairs
Director for the LEDC;
Robert Bilbray, Strategic
Development Advisor to the
LEDC; Cheryl Crow, Vice
President, LEDC; Ashlyn
Sainz, member of the
LEDC and Vice President
of RB Properties, and
Martin Knauss, President,
LEDC.

A great time was had by all.
The LEDC thanks all our
guests for their service and
look forward to working



Thank you to our Patrons / Enhanced Members!
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